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PFAS in Temposonics Products 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Temposonics is aware of regulations that will result in PFAS being restricted in the near fu-
ture. This is a change that will have significant impact on many industries, Temposonics in-
cluded.  
 
We are currently working to identify all PFAS chemicals in our products. It is likely that some 
of our products may be affected by PFAS restrictions and reporting obligations. In addition, 
we are analyzing and reviewing if suitable replacements are on the market.  
 
Please know that there are currently some items in our supply chain that have no PFAS free 
replacement on the market. Temposonics is working diligently on this project, and to re-
quest the necessary exemptions. We understand the need for answers as soon as possible. 
Unfortunately, due to the widespread applications of PFAS and our extensive product lines, 
this will be a time-consuming process. 
 
As always, please reach out to me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
 

 
Javier Sinobas 

Quality Manager 


